NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING — LOCATION CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Special Meeting of the Board of Education of
the Bryan City School District on Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 8:15 AM at the Bryan
Elementary Commons for the purpose of a work session. The meeting is expected to
adjourn and reconvene at Bryan Middle School/High School and then at S and S
Directional Boring. This is a location change from the previous announcement.
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Kevin D Schafer, %FO/Treasurer
June 14, 2021

At o’clock M., on , 2021 I received

the above notice of the above called special meeting.

Dated , 2021.

Signed




